
RESPONSE TO PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL DATE  2 NOVEMBER 2022 

Public Question Time 

Question from Alex McCall: 

With regard to the planned accessible toilet on Fitzroy Street, St Kilda, how much money has 
been spent to date? 

Response:  

Council has approved a budget cost of $305,000 for the toilet construction with further 
delegation to the CEO of up to $300,000 for costs such as the underground service 
connections required. 11% of the budget has been expended to date.  

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting.


